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The Federal Election Commission (FEC) is in the process of instituting

new requirements for electronic filing passwords. As a result of these

requirements, filers must set up new passwords through the FEC’s

online password assignment system.

We strongly recommend completing this process as soon as possible.

Filers who do not complete this process may be prevented from filing

reports with the FEC in the future. To begin the process, go to https://

webforms.fec.gov/psa/getstarted.htm.

For assistance with setting up a new password or with other reporting

issues, please contact us.


